
GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY

Our Ret: MGIAO2O81 6-CAM

31 August2016

Dear

I write in response to your email of 2 August in which you request the release of the following
information:

Under the Freedom of In formation Act; please would you supply the following in formation
on all yoursuppliers of good and services:

Company name
Company address
Company email address
Industry sector / products / services supplied

I understand that details of suppliers of goods & services where you spend over £500 are
publicly available in formation, but lam after contact details too as detailed above.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act (2000) and we can today
provide you with a response to your request.

Please see attached spreadsheet for company names, addresses and email addresses. We have
redacted one address and several email addresses which show individual details rather than
business/organisation addresses. This information is being withheld under s40 (2) of the
Freedom of Information Act 2000. This is because it is personal information relating to
individuals and therefore constitutes personal data.

I do not believe there is a legitimate public interest in this information being disclosed. The
Greater London Authority has a responsibility to hold personal data securely in line with the
principles of the Data Protection Act 1998 and releasing this information would contravene the
first principle of fair and lawful processing.
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You can find information on the sector/products/service in the £250 expenditure reports at
http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/spending-money-wisely/our
spending.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the
reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Phillips
Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the CLA has handled your request, you may complain using the
complaints procedure, available at: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and
spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information




